
Graham   James   Primary   Academy
The Sorrells   Stanford-le-Hope   Essex   SS17 7ES
Head Teacher	   Petra Back, B.A. Hons.
Telephone	   (01375) 675889



3rd December 2024
Dear Parents/Carers

Unfortunately, we are experiencing issues with our water system which means we will have to close the school and nursery from 3.15 pm today for the rest of the week. We have been and will continue pursuing the company that maintains our boiler system to rectify the issue so that we can be back to normal as soon as possible. 

Whilst this decision is not made lightly, the health and safety of the children and staff is always our priority, and we thank you for your understanding and support. 

Teachers will ensure there is work available for the children on our website and will also check their emails regularly. 

Kind regards 

Petra Back 		Bradley Lane 
Head Teacher 		Chair of Governors 
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